
 

 

GLS / C /627-23                                                     CIRCULAR                                             21st February 2023 
                                                             Early dispersal (KG 1 & KG 2) 

 

 
Dear Parent,  

The fifth edition of the UAE Tour - Men will be held from 23rd February 2023. During this period, some routes 

in Dubai will be closed, affecting our school’s bus routes (Areas - Bur Dubai, Al Quoz, Al Barsha, Town Square, 

and Sports City) Please find appended the UAE Tour details for your reference. 

In view of the same, we would like to inform you that there will be an early dispersal at 10.30 a.m. for all KG 

students on Thursday, 23rd February 2023. For collection of own transport kindergarten students, we request 

that you please make the necessary arrangements to pick up your child between 10.30 a.m. and 11.00 a.m. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Warm regards, 

Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر  
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 


